

Catherine E. Heigel, Director Promoting and protecting the health of the public and the environment

November 5, 2015

Ms. Natalie J. Moore Assistant Chief Counsel SC Department of Transportation 955 Park Street P.O. Box 191 Columbia, SC 29201-3959

Dear Ms. Moore:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has reviewed the Hazardous Materials Section for the Contractor's Agreement for the I-26 Port Access Road Improvement Project with respect to applicable sections of the Hazardous Waste Management Regulations 61-79 and associated guidance documents. Based on this review, the Department has determined that the portions of the Hazardous Materials Section related to sampling, analysis, and disposal of hazardous waste and/or constituents is acceptable and that additional information is not required.

With regards to the management of non-hazardous surface water and groundwater, it is recommended that you obtain concurrence from Shannon Hicks in the Department's Ocean and Coastal Resource Management office at (843) 953-0240 or at <a href="https://doi.org/10.1007/jhc.200

Thank you for your assistance with this important matter. Please contact me if you have questions or need additional information at (803) 898-0290 or at scatturdm@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

David Scaturo, PE, PG, Director Division of Waste Management

Bureau of Land and Waste Management

SCDHEC

2600 Bull Street

Columbia, SC 29201